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From Claire’s Desk….   

To all our dear families: 

 

This term has progressed very quickly and I would like 

to take the opportunity to thank all of our students and 

staff for their efforts. 

Please arrange a time to speak to your class teacher  

in regards to your child’s progress and report. 

Emily has attached a survey to the P&C minutes and 

we would appreciate all families providing some 

feedback on the matter of traffic safety around the 

school. This will allow us to present relevant information to council, leading to effective strategies 

being put in place to ensure the safety of our students. 

Next week, we will hold a free BBQ for our students on the last day, Friday 3 July. Students may 

come in mufti  - casual clothes or dress ups. 

We hope that all our families will find time to enjoy the upcoming break, particularly after such a 

disruptive beginning to the year. 

Thank you all once again for your support during the semester. It is always appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

“To catch the reader's attention, place an 

interesting sentence or quote from the story 

here.” 

Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 

 

Country Kids Club Michelago : Child care 

https://ccel.com.au/  

Contact number for Country Kids Club  - 6236 8305 

Casual & Emergency Use: For those parents who may require casual use of the service, please 

fill in the forms as you also need to contact Centrelink. This is important as the documentation needs 

to be completed before you can access  the Child Care service.  

If you are a regular user of the service, please remember to call or text Country Learning if you 

change arrangements for the day or week.  

 

Uniform 

Nicole is ordering scarves, gloves and beanies in navy as well as school uniform hats. 

Please pop into the office, if you wish to purchase any of these items. 

Navy Beanies $5 

Navy Scarf  $5 

Navy Gloves $2 

 

Please remember to update well worn uniform, taking into account  seasonal changes and growth 

spurts. 

Don’t forget to label uniform items. 

 

Lunch 
Our students have a tendency to be particularly hungry in the colder weather. It is advisable to add an 

extra sandwich, fruit and snacks to your children’s lunch boxes. 

 

WHS 
Please keep your eyes out  for our precious children when dropping off at school and when you are 

leaving. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening at MPS 

 

 Friday 3 July - End of term 2 

 Friday 3 July - School BBQ & Mufti Day 

 Saturday 4 July - Election Day 

 Tuesday 21 July - Students return for term 3  

 

https://ccel.com.au/


 

 


